Henderson County FFA
2424 Zion Road

Henderson, Kentucky 42420
270-831-8850

Dear Dr. Richey,

The Henderson County FFA Chapter is seeking approval to attend the National FFA Convention in
Indianapolis, Indiana from October 24 to October 26. Our departure time is approximately 8:00 am on
Wednesday and our approximately return time is 5:00 pm on Friday. Our mode of transportation is
charter buses, which are shared among the Green River Region FFA chapters. The National Convention is
the largest convention of all student organizations. Our chapter will be attending educational tours, such
as the Kentucky Derby Museum and will be attending the convention career fair and leadership
workshops. Students will have the opportunity to network with agriculture companies and sharpen their
leadership skills. There wilf be a total of 20 students attending, along with two advisors. If you need any
additional information please feel free to contact me. Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kristy Lancaster
Henderson County Agriculture Instructor

ffé_'.
Tt



ey T aen

Y

F NG

¥

iy 1y

i

B iune on Satu

it

urtday mormin

A0 AM on Sat

TRy

f

35

FERa L
e At




